
 

Tiger Tales
September 16, 2022

If you are interested in becoming a substitute teacher please contact  
Molly Burgess in the DCS office by phone at 353-9333  

or by email at burgessm@rsu5.org

Important School  
Day Information 

PICKING UP YOUR CHILD  
AFTER SCHOOL? 

If you are picking up your child after school and 
have not received student pick up passes to 

display on your car dashboard please contact Debi 
or Molly in the office at 353-9333 or by email at 

debi.bartlett@rsu5.org/burgessm@rsu5.org 

School Hours 
Classes begin at 8:35 each day.  It is very 

important that students are here on time and ready 
to begin with their classmates.  Classrooms begin 

the day with a set routine and students arriving 
late often miss out on the “settling in” time that 
helps get the day off to a good start.  However 

when students are late coming in they need to stop 
in the office to pick up a late pass.  Thank you for 

your help in making sure our students are as 
successful as possible! 

END OF SCHOOL DAY 
CHANGES 

Due to our end of day pick up procedures we do 
switch our phones to our answering machine 

beginning at 2:45 each day.   If you have any after 
school changes for your child that you need to let 
the office know please call the school before 2:00.   

Thank you! 

Join the Writing Club for 4th-8th grade writers!  

If you enjoy writing and creating, 
join the Writing Club! 

Who: Writers in Grades 4-8 
When: Mondays 

After school until 4:30 pm 
September 26th-November 7th 

(No meeting on Monday, October 10th) 
Where: Room 123 (Mrs. Hogan’s room) 
Sign up forms are available in the office 

or from your teacher.

Become a SUPER SUB!!

Sub at all the 6 schools in our 
district within the school calendar 
year!

Each rotation around RSU5 move 
up in the Super Sub levels and get 
a recognition gift! 

FHS

FMS

DCS

PES

MSS

MLS

Picture Day is 
Friday, October 14 

Order forms will be sent home in the next couple of weeks 
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  Attention RSU5 Families 
             Social Emotional Programming coming to FMS 

 
9/21/2022  
6:00-7:30  

Virtual parent and caregiver program:  We will offer a 90 min virtual program 
featuring Wes W., a young adult speaker who presented to all FMS students 

earlier in the day and clinician Jon Mattleson from Minding Your Mind.  Jon will 
share the signs and symptoms of the mental health issues most prevalent in 

adolescents and what adults can do to be a support. Wes will share his 
personal story of struggle with anxiety and depression and his journey to 
recovery. Participants will have the opportunity to ask questions and get 

concrete answers for practical steps they can take in real time-who has time to 
wait? This is a great chance to help you open up conversations with your youth 

around mental health. 

You are invited to a Zoom webinar

When: Sep 21, 2022 
6:00 PM 

Topic: Just Talk About It: Adolescent Mental Health
Please click the link below to join the webinar:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86718242249
Or One tap mobile :  US: +13092053325,,86718242249#  or 

+13126266799,,86718242249#   
Webinar ID: 867 1824 2249
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